
 

 

 

 

Science Fair 

February 26
th

 The projects will be displayed and judged in the afternoon in the commons.  The 

awards ceremony will take place at 6:30 p.m. in the auditorium 
Coordinators: Mrs. Ness/Mrs. Hansen 

Participants: Anyone in grades 1-6 can participate in our local science fair. Students in grades 4-

6 have the option of entering their project for the competition.  This means they have a chance to 

go to the regional science fair in Mankato.  

 

Spelling Bee  
January 23, Auditorium 

Coordinators: Mrs. Ness/Mrs. Hansen 

Winners: 1
st
-Ava Westbrock, 2

nd
-Madison Jaster, 3

rd
-Emma Corbin 

 

I Love to Read Month 

Kick Off – February 2
nd

 

Family Reading Night – February 23
rd

 

Dr. Seuss Breakfast – February 27
th

 

Teacher Read Exchange – February 27
th

 

Closing Ceremony – February 27
th

 

 

OLPA Testing 

February 2
nd

-10
th 

 

In-House Staff Development 

Ms. Ridenour presented to staff on Schoology and I-Pad basics 

 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Community Education 

Winter classes have kicked off.  Cheerleading, Spanish Club, and Art Club lead the way with 

very good numbers.  A ski trip led by Mrs. Thursby is also a go for January 31
st
. 

 

Spring is around the corner so we are planning baseball sign-ups in conjunction with the 

Diamond Association and Owatonna Park and Recreation for the first part of March. 

 

*Next month I will have an update on Preschool/ECFE as well as Tiger Club. 

 

 

 


